[image: image1.jpg]


Get Ready to Get Wild! 

4th Grade Field Trip:
Jack Hanna’s into the Wild, Live!
Dear Parents, 

The fourth grade will be attending “Jack Hanna into the Wild” at the Times Union Center on Friday, February 8, 2013.  This field trip aligns with our science standards for fourth grade.  Due to the popular nature of the show, our spots must be secured by December 7th, 2012.
The cost for admission to the show and transportation is $14.00.  Please send in the completed permission form and your payment of $14.00 by December 7th.
If you have any questions please speak to your child’s homeroom teacher.  We are looking forward to getting wild with Jack Hanna!
Sincerely, 

The Fourth Grade Team 

Cut below and return
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Child’s Name: ______________________________________
______ Enclosed is my child’s permission form and payment ($14.00) for the Jack Hanna show.  Please make checks payable to Timberlin Creek Elementary.
______I am interested in chaperoning this field trip.  Please put my name into the lottery to have a chance to go on the field trip.  Chaperones will be charged $14.00 for their admission and bus fare after names have been drawn.  Name: ______________________
